
Narrative for the Tax Levy for 2022

While the Liberty School Board chose to keep the tax rate comparable to what it has been the 
past three years, the Equalized Assessed Value (EAV) of property in the Liberty School District 
has increased about 7%.  Therefore, taxpayers will see an increase in their taxes due to the 
increase in EAV, not the tax rate established by the school board.  The Liberty School Board is 
committed to being fiscally responsible to the Liberty community and not overburden taxpayers.  
We appreciate the support of the community in helping our school and we are aware that there 
are many other increases the Liberty citizens are experiencing right now in the world. 


